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The department has undertaken pioneering effort to initiate the process of starting a student 

chapter of SPIE — The International Society for Optical Engineering to promote the concept 

of Photonics amongst students. SPIE is the international society for optics and photonics 

founded in 1955 to advance light-based technologies. Serving more than 188,000 constituents 

from 138 countries, the Society advances emerging technologies through interdisciplinary 

information exchange, continuing education, publications, patent precedent, and career and 

professional growth. SPIE annually organizes and sponsors approximately 25 major technical 

forums, exhibitions, and education programs in North America, Europe, Asia, and the South 

Pacific. It is one of the most prestigious societies in the world and having a chapter in college 

would go a long way in influencing the choice of career option of the students. 


